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Communications 

Kitikmeot region victim’s assistance committee 

seeking representative 

 
Start Date: July 10, 2015  
End Date: September 30, 2015              45 sec. 

 
The Minister of Justice is now accepting applications from individuals for the Kitikmeot 
representative of the Victim’s Assistance Committee. 
 
The Victims Assistance Committee was established under the Victims of Crime Act to 
promote services to victims and to review applications for funding under the Victims 
Assistance Fund. 
 
Resumés and criminal record checks are to be submitted to the Community Justice’s 
victim services coordinator. The selected candidate will serve a three-year term 
beginning in October 2015. 
 
For more information, you can contact Rebecca Jones, victim services coordinator, at: 

 
Email:  rjones1@gov.nu.ca 
Phone:  867-975-6308 
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Director Policy and Planning 
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